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Dianne Davidson, Editor
1231 Ferncrest Dr.
Jackson. Ms., 39211
956-7660

RN NG NINCT RGN ENIRORR ~ ~ R RNY N

TS N TR T T ST - S ~ AT

It's election time! ' Paid members of the Guild will find a ballot attached. Please

vote and return the ballot to Winki Allen immediately, Invest 20 ¢ in the future of your
Guildt

MEDICAL CENTER SHOW == is currently hanging in the lobby of the Dental Building. Hours
are Monday-Friday 8 a.m. = 5 p.m. We™ll try to get pictures and/or slides before the
show comes down on Nov, 29,

SWATCH SWAP <~ Ten members have signed up to partecipate. Details will be coming soon.
Watch your mail for a note from Amy.

CRAFTSMAN"“S GUILD SHOW <« Nancy will be in charge of the booth. If you have items for
sale, bring them to Dianne (at home) not later than noon on Dec, 3, or have them at the
Trade Mart no later than 5 p,m, Items arriving later will only be displayed as space
becomes available. Marcy will bring all items from the Medical Center Show that haven't
been sold. If you don"t want your piece to be included, contact her.

DECEMBER MEETING ««will be Dec 4 at 6:15 p.m.} meet at the Weavers" Guild Booth and we'll
go from there. This meeting will be very brief so that you will be able to attend the
Guild supper scheduled for that evening. All old officers will be responsible for trans-
ferrring pertinent infornation and/or paper work to the incoming officers at or before
this time,

A WORD FROM YOUR RETIRING DIRECTOR, I would like to thank all the members who have
made my job. easier over the last year, especially those who graciously stepped in

to cover someone else%s job, In particular I would like to thank Dianne Davidson

for her help beyond the call of duty and for being such a patiént friend.

I would also like to wish good luck to the new officers: I know that they have a lot
of work ahead time, but I hope that they"1l have a rewarding time. I think we have
accomplished a lot over the last year, but a lot remains to be done, Hopefully we
have learned to work together and to realize that some people don't take their respon-
sibilities seriously, Fortunately, there are enough serious members to make our Guild
worthwhile. The nicest thing I heard all year was in Seattle when I picked up our
Convergence piece: the HGA lady said "You folks put Mississippi on the map!" Let's

Keep it there.sincere1y
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"CHIMNEYVILLE WEAVERS

Please return this ballot to Winki Allen
P.0. Box 4474 WS
, Meridian, Ms. 39301
by Dec. 1. (This means vote and mail immediately).

Please vote for one person per each office:

Director: Winki Allen

Vice Director Judy Raynef

Secretary Cile Trawick/Nancy Keyes (joint)

Treasurer Dianne Davidson

Liason to Craftsman Guild Marcy Petrini




